
Asia Pacific Association of Pediatric Urology
Dear Friends and colleagues,

Greetings and Happy New Year

You are invited to the next APAPU Short Case Webinar
on 22 Feb 2025, Saturday 15:00 (Singapore time) –
hosted by team from Singapore.

Kindly submit proposed cases for discussion by

6 Feb 2025 to my email: yap.te.lu@singhealth.com.sg

Will finalize the list of cases by 12 Feb 2025 so the
presentation can be pre-recorded.

Register in advance for this webinar: Here

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email
containing information about joining the webinar.

https://synapxe.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_n8kX2GQNTveXmCSg2pSxlg#/registration
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